


 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

         

                                                                                                                                                             

 

the Commission has explained, “marketers should not represent, either expressly or by 
implication, that a whole product line is of U.S. origin (e.g., ‘Our products are Made in USA’) 
when only some products in the product line are, in fact, made in the United States.”2 

Moreover, because they are covered by the Textile Act and Rules, certain GhostBed 


